
 
 





 
 

   June 2020 3 
 

Faculty are provided with opportunities to share quantitative and qualitative feedback at the end of the term 
(eight week terms) they taught the course.  The faculty also meet on a semi-annual basis to discuss the 
learning outcomes for the program and how their course affects those outcomes.  Updates and modifications 
are discussed in these faculty meetings. 

 
B. How specifically have you decided to use these findings to improve teaching and learning in your program? For 

example, perhaps you’ve initiated one or more of the following: 
 

Changes to the 
Curriculum or 
Pedagogies 

• Course content 
• Teaching techniques 
• Improvements in technology  
• Prerequisites 

• Course sequence 
• New courses 
• Deletion of courses 
• Changes in frequency or scheduling of course offerings  

   

Changes to the 
Assessment Plan 

• Student learning outcomes 
• Artifacts of student learning 
• Evaluation process 


